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Dear OPSYRIS members,

Our two years as the OPSYRIS committee is coming to end. It was 

a real pleasure setting up events for you and keeping you up to 

date with any news in the land of psychological research into 

stroke. 

We are delighted to announce that Dr Stephanie Rossit will be 

taking over as chair from 2023 onwards. She will be supported by 

Catherine Ford, Fergus Gracy, and Andrea Kusec.  

Best wishes,

Nele, Kathleen, Andrea and Elise

New committe

If you would like to unsubscribe from the OPSYRIS newsletter, please contact info@opsyris.org  @OPSYRIS1 

What an inspiring meeting did we have this year. We 

were very happy to see many of you in Durham or 

online. We thank all our speakers and poster presenters 

for sharing their work with us and of course the 

audience for engaging in the discussion. Here are a few 

photo impressions of the day.

Next year, we plan to be in Nottingham. Please, let 
us know what time of year would work best for you 
in this poll: https://forms.office.com/r/67DycLZym9

Annual Meeting

We are very happy to include your event, job ads, and calls for recruitment to your study in our newsletter. Please get in touch

with the secretary, Kathleen Vancleef on kathleen.vancleef@durham.ac.uk

Your event, job ads and recruitment

Study for stroke survivors

Email issues

We have experienced some issues with our email address in the past few months. If you are still waiting 

for a reply from us or want to contact us in the near future, please email our secretary, Kathleen Vancleef,

directly at kathleen.vancleef@durham.ac.uk

Crina Ene, a Trainee Clinical Psychologist, is researching two online interventions for 

stroke survivors. The interventions aim to help with setting and achieving goals and 

solving problems, as well as learning more about stroke. She is looking for stroke 

survivors to take part in her interventions. Please get in touch with Crina if you would like 

to find out more: c.ene@uea.ac.uk

WFNR

OPSYRIS will be represented at the world congress of the World 

Federation of NeuroRehabilitation in Vienna.

You can visit us during the networking session or join our 

symposium on cognitive screening and assessment in stroke.

For more details, check out the conference website: 

https://www.wfnr.co.uk/events/wfnr-world-congress-2022

The European Life After Stroke Forum event on 9th November will 

focus on three areas that are really important to help those living with 

stroke get their lives back on track. The sessions will cover a mix of 

research and evidence, contributions from health practitioners as well 

as hearing from stroke survivors who will share their personal 

experiences. This event is for anyone with an interest in life after stroke 

and keen to improve services and care post stroke and rehabilitation.

Book your free place at https://bit.ly/3BSVPQc

Free online event

OPSYRIS Australia

Our colleagues from the Australian branch of OPSYRIS have their annual meeting on 2nd of December 2022. They welcome all 

OPSYRIS members to join online. Check out the programme here:  http://opsyris.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Opsyris-

Australia.pdf
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